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8th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Postponed Summer Activity Days 
 
As many of you will know, we had to postpone our summer activity days last term due to the incredibly hot 
days we had in July. We have re-arranged these for next Monday and Tuesday, the 12th and 13th September, 
we hope the rain will hold off and we can go ahead as planned! 
 
For those of you new to Brookside we have been able to arrange, with the financial support of Friends of 
Brookside, for a fully staffed and supervised programme of inflatable games, castles, assault courses, soft 
play equipment and a ball pool. 
 
Over the course of the two days, all children will get the opportunity to join in with as many of the exciting 
activities as they can.  
 
Monday 12th Sept–  All children in Nursery, Year 1, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5 
 
Tuesday 13th Sept – All children in Specialist Provision, Early Years, Year 4 and Year 6. 
 
Please send children to school in comfortable sports clothes and trainers on the date applicable to them and 
not school uniform.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the office if you have any questions or queries about the activity days. 
 
The weather does look changeable at the moment and we will of course keep you informed of any changes 
due to predicted rain. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Ashford  
Deputy Headteacher 
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